
* Pieces of felt
* Hot Glue Gun
* Tacky Glue
* Bottles of Elmer’s Glue
* Shaker Eggs for Baby Storytime
* Instruments for Toddlers and Preschoolers
* Crayons (especially “thick” crayons for toddlers)
* Googly Eyes
* Scarves
* Baby & Toddler toys
* Craft items, including construction paper, card stock, paper bags, etc...
* Picture books in Spanish
* Comic Books 

We would also be extraordinarily grateful to receive the following bigger 
donation items:
* Gaming console and controllers (preferably Wii) in working condition
* Die cut machine

Oradell Public Library’s 
Youth Department Holiday Wish List

December 2013

Dear Parents,

As you clean out your play rooms and toy closets to prepare for the holiday season, 
please consider donating gently used toys, educational resources, and craft supplies 
in good condition to Oradell Public Library’s Youth Department to be used for library 
programming in 2014. Below is a “wish list” of items. All donations are welcome and 
will go a long way toward helping us do more with less in the coming year. Simply 
bring donations to the Youth Desk on the library’s 2nd floor. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. We are grateful to have so many 
patrons who support our programs and look forward to seeing you and your children 
at the library throughout this holiday season.

Sincerely,

Robin Rockman 
Youth Services Librarian


